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17 August 2018

Sebastian Roberts

General Manager Networks
Australian Energy Regulator
GPO Box 520

Melbourne VIC 3000

Dear Mr Roberts

DRAFT DECISION — ENDEAVOUR ENERGY 2014-19 ELECTRICITY DISTRIBUTION
DETERMIANTION

Endeavour Energy appreciates the opportunity to comment on the Australian Energy Regulator’s
(AER’s) draft decision on our remittal proposal for the 2014-19 regulatory control period.

We support the AER’s draft decision to approve the remittal proposal put to it by Endeavour
Energy. The remittal proposal was the product of extensive and robust engagement with
stakeholders over a number of months and we believe is in the long term interests of consumers,
as evidenced by the letters of support provided to the AER.

The development of the proposal built on our earlier work with stakeholders and the AEMC to
implement amendments to the National Electricity Rules to manage customer impacts
irrespective of the outcomes of the review process. The manner in which we have presented the
remittal proposal continues to place high a value on predictability of outcomes for customers and
to manage price fluctuations; while seeking to ensure that customers pay no more than
necessary.

We look forward to continuing to build on the collaborative and open engagement with our
stakeholders applied to the remittal proposal in future projects. Please contact me if you have
any questions or wish to discuss our proposal further on (02) 9853 4386.

Yours sincerely,

Manager Network Regulation
Endeavour Energy
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